
CRES Board Report: March, 2018 
 

Goals 

1. CRES students will meet the following benchmarks in behavior incident reports outlined by 

the National Positive Behavior Interventions and Supports (PBIS) guidelines.  This will be 

monitored by utilizing the data from the School-Wide Information System (SWIS) program 

monthly. 

                 0-1 behavior reports: 80% or higher 

                 2-5 behavior reports: 14% or lower 

                 6+ behavior reports: 6% or lower 

 

 Year-to-date update:  Majors and Minors  0-1 behavior reports = 82% 

                                                                                 2-5 behavior reports = 11% 

                                                                                                6+ behavior reports = 7% 

 

                                                   Majors Only             0-1 major reports = 91.2% 

                                              2-5 major reports = 3.5% 

                                                                                                6+ major reports =  5.3% 

 

2. CRES MCA reading and math proficiency will be at or above the grade 3-6 state average in the spring of 

2018.  

 

Year-to-date update:  This goal will not be able to be measured until after spring MCA testing 

 

3. Pre-Kindergarten students will increase their median literacy skills scores of __56__ for 

“widely held expectations” in the spring of 2017 to a median score of __58__ for the “widely held 

expectations” in the spring of 2018 on the GOLD assessment. 

 

Year-to-date update:  This goal will not be able to be measured until after spring testing 

 

4. Grades K, 1, and 2 students will increase from 65% in the low risk/college-ready category on the spring 

of 2017 to 76% in the low risk/college-ready category in the spring of 2018 on the FAST reading 

assessment. 

 
Year-to-date update:   Winter FAST Assessment states we are at 47% of students are low risk/college-ready 

in reading. 

 
 For the past three weeks, we have been collecting Pennies for Patients to benefit the Leukemia Society.  

As of today, March 19th, we have collected just over $900.  Our goal is $2018, and we have until March 

23rd to meet that goal.  If we do meet the goal, I will come to school with some crazy-colored hair one day 

soon.   

 

 The 4th grade STEAM Expo is scheduled for the morning of Friday, March 23rd at 8:30.  The 1st grade 

STEAM Expo is scheduled for the evening of Thursday, April 26th.   

 

 Our Bingo for Books activity, put on by the CRES PTO, took place on the evening of March 1st.  Well over 

200 students and parents came!   This was the best turnout we have had.  It was standing room only!  

Thanks to all the volunteers who helped make this awesome event happen. 

 

 This week, I will finish my observation/evaluation cycle for the year for our 10 probationary teachers.  In 

all, I was able to do well over 100 official observations of these 10 teachers.  In the coming weeks, I will be 

completing the same cycle for 9 of our tenured staff members as well.  

Respectfully submitted;   

Kurt Becker 
 


